
 

 

 

 
BUILDER BULLETIN #2024-02 

 

(April 3, 2024) 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 
 

Director of Building and Chief Building Official  
 
 

 
The City of Brampton Building Division would like to advise you of a 
change to its leadership role.  Effective yesterday, Farhad Habibi has 
been appointed to the role of Director of Building and Chief Building 
Official. 
 
Many of you have had the opportunity to collaborate with Farhad in 
various roles over the last few years in the Building Division.   Farhad 
is looking forward to continuing to work together with you, to build 
safe and prosperous communities in the City of Brampton. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

 


